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To whom it may concern: 

This letter is written to confirm Hewitt-Washinglon's recommendation for JC Patin 
Group LLC for construction management or other construction services related to residential and 
commercial works . .lC Patin has performed for Hewitt-Washington over the years and has 
worked with us on several projects, including works ofhistoricaI significance. 

The most recent project was the complete selective demolition, restoration, and addition 
to the Warren Easton High School medical clinic. JC Palin was also involved in the completion 
of the restoration of the historic Dryades Street YMCA branch public library. which was 
originally built between 1905 and 1915 by utilizing funds from philanthropist Andrew Carnegie. 
JC Patin and Cedric Patin continue to be a topnotch source of high construction standards. They 
are knowledgeable and always willing to work as part of a team. Hewitt-Washington presently 
works with JC Patin, and we will continue to work with them in the future. We also consider 
them an excellent source for any future pr~iects, whether it be for construction or consultation. 
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